

AKLAVIK COMMUNITY CORPORATION P.O. Box 119 Aklavik, NT X0E 0A0 Tel: (867) 978-2414 Fax: (867) 978-2815

Email: accmanager@northwestel.net

July 11, 2016

Mardy Semmler Executive Director Inuvialuit Water Board P.O. Box 2531 Inuvik, NT X0E0T0

Re: N3L8-1838 NTPC WL Application

Dear Ms. Semmler,

The Aklavik Community Corporation has reviewed this matter at their regular monthly meeting on July 6, 2016 and would like to provide their comments in regards to this WL Application.

The Aklavik Community Corporation thinks that Northwest Territories Power Corporation should come into the community to do a consultation (so everyone has a say in this matter), explaining what's going on at the site, as well as doing a cleanup of the graveyard and the ditch drainage.

Should you require or have more information in regards to this matter, please contact myself at the numbers provided above.

Sincerely,

Tanya McLeod
Corporate Manager